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July 28, 1978

1) ° COLLEGE COUNCIL

The College Council met in public session on Wednesday. Among
the items discussed, the following may be of /i_nterest to faculty
and staff at this Campus:

College Principal, A. S. Manera, reported -

a) that the Ministry has requested colleges and institutes to
prepare 5-year budget. precasts;

b) that the Ministry has approved $600,776 as V.C.C. 's 1978-79
furniture and equipment capital budget - we had requested
si.,319,537;

c) that the West Eighth Avenue lease is still before the
Treasury Board;

d) that the Ministry has approved the College Council's request
for $60,000 for pre-planning purposes;

e) that R. B. Howard, Architect, and architectural programmers
APRA and Graham Brown Associates have been retained for the
pre-planning tasks.

Council heard reports . .from Dr. Kennedy on recent meetings of the
Executive Committees of MAC and BCAC.

Council declined to pay a VSB invoice for $40,000 for work done
at Langara by the VSB in 1970.

Minutes of last month's Council meeting - as well as background
material related to most of the above — have been placed in the

Library.
H.E.P.

—“cC  Ring Ehward Campus



2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

TBSEN EXHIBIT

Cammencing Monday, July 31, 1978 and continuing to Friday,
August 4, 1978, an exhibit of posters and other material
marking the 150th anniversary of Tbsen's birth will take
place in the Iearning Centre. Instructors are invited to
bring their classes on an advanced booking basis. Please
make bookings with Wayne in the ILearning Centre (Local 44).

R.F.

TERRY OWEN

Terry Owen has been awarded a post-doctoral fellowship, in

order to direct a research and development program in bio-

chemistry. He will be on leave of absence from the College
until the end of August next year.

Congratulations, Terry! Have a good year.
' H.BP.

UNIDENTIFIED MATL

We have a package in our mail department from the Public
Relations Department, Rayonier Inc. Enclosed are three
booklets with illustrations on the production and corporate
affairs in wood production.

The person who ordered the above material may pick it up from
the mail clerk, Lynne Wilson.
M.G.

VACATION

Kim Lohse, Librarian, will be on holiday from July 31 to August 11,
inclusive. Ann Sung will be in charge of the library during Kim's
absence.

K.L.

GOINGS AND COMINGS

Beth Brooks will be leaving the library on Septenber 8 to return
to school. Good luck in your future endeavors, Beth!

Betty Walker joins the office staff August 1 as Clerk/Steno for
the College Foundations Department Heads and Coordinators.
Welcome to the Club, Betty. Hope you enjoy your new position.

M.G.



7) WANTED

John Lambert is looking for a crew to sail sportively over the billows
of the Strait of Georgia, to drift dreamily between the Gulf Islands,
to slip sleepily past tree-covered islets sipping cider, schnapps, or
scotch - all under a serene cerulean sky - and then to race rakishly
back across the Strait. All this should be accomplished from August
15 to 19. Applicants must be experienced and congenial and be ready
to be entertained with a never-ending stream of wit and salty stories.
Vessel provided, but not, alas, food or drink.

J.L.

(Sounds like Paradise to me! Hope John is ready for the stampede.
He didn't say whether or not he prefers male or female??????)

8) POSITION OPENINGS

VCC - King Edward Campus requires an Instructor - Diagnostician:

To set up, and instruct in, a pilot program to assist students

with severe learning difficulties. To determine learning problems
of specific students and set up educational plans to deal with them.

For details, see posting on bulletin board.

VCC - Langara Campus requires a temporary Librarian (12 months
duration). Requires a degree from a certified library school
or extensive experience at a high clerical level in on-line
cataloguing and office management.

Closing date for applications is August 4, 1978.

For details, see posting on bulletin board.

Part-time Coordinator:

V.C.C.'s Continuing Education is calling for applications for a
part-time Coordinator for a proposed Family Life Project. Closing
date for applications is August 1, 1978.

See posting on bulletin board.
H.E.P.






